
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Address by the President of Austria Dr. Heinz Fischer at Harvard: 

“Austria in a Changing Europe (1955-2010)” 

 
September 22, 2010 at 5:00 PM  

at the Forum in the Kennedy School of Government, 

79 John F. Kennedy Street, Cambridge, MA  

 

Remarks by President Dr. Fischer will be approximately 20 minutes, followed by roughly 30 

minutes of questions from the audience. 

 

Dear Members and Friends of the Austro-American Association of Boston, 

 It is not every day that the President of Austria visits Boston, and we are very excited about this 

event.  The subject of the Address is timely and should be very informative. 

 

Looking forward to your attendance, 

Traude Acker 

President of the Austro-American Association 

 

 

Directions: 

From Memorial Drive traveling east, turn left at the sign marked "Harvard Square," which is John F. 

Kennedy Street. The first building on your left is the Kennedy School. Go to the main entrance of the 

Kennedy School. The Forum is just inside the main entrance, and the Institute of Politics is located 

through the maroon double doors immediately to the right. 

 

For parking: At next traffic light, turn left onto Eliot Street.  If you are unable to find street parking, we 

suggest using public parking at the Eliot Street Garage (on the right, just after you turn onto Eliot Street), 

or at the Charles Hotel garage (further down Eliot Street on the left).  

 


